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At its April 17, 2013 meeting, SCUP reviewed the list of external reviews and external review updates that
are scheduled for the 2013-2014 academic year. The document is attached for the information of Senate.

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY ENGAGING THE WORLD



SFU
OFFICE OF' THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND PROVOST

University Drive, Burnaby, BC

Canada \'5A 1S6

MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION

FROM

RE:

Jon Driver, Chair, SCUP
Gordon Myers, Associate Vice-President,
Academic and Associate Provost

External Reviews for 2013 - 2014

TEL: 778.782.4636

FAX: 778.782.5876

date April 11, 2013

PAGES 1/1

SCUP 13-26

avpcio@sfu.ca
www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

Please be advised that the following external reviews are scheduled to be conducted during the 2013
2014 academic year:

Beedie School of Business

Department of French

Department of Gerontology

Department of Humanities

School of Interactive Arts + Technology
Department of Mathematics

Department of Political Science

In addition, review updates are due in 2013 - 2014 from:

• School of Engineering Science
• Department of History

• School of Resource and Environmental Management
• Department of Sociology and Anthropology
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